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RE: Discontinued Listing July 08 and August 08 Serial Month Options 
on Russell 2000 Futures and Options on E-mini Russell 2000 
Futures, CME Submission# 08-67 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc. ("CME" or "Exchange") hereby notifies the 
Commission that it has stopped listing additional serial months for the Russell 2000 
options on futures and the E-mini Russell 2000 options on futures contracts. 

In order to facilitate an orderly winding down of the Russell products due to the 
termination of the license agreement between Russell and CME, the Exchange has 
stopped listing the July 2008 and August 2008 serial month options on Russell 2000 
futures and E-mini Russell 2000 futures. Currently, the following contract months are 
listed for trading: April 2008, May 2008, June 2008, and September 2008. For the 
existing options contract month, the Exchange will continue to list additional strikes, as 
the current strike listing rule dictates, to maintain the integrity of the product. 

The Exchange certifies that this action neither violates nor is inconsistent with any 
provision of the Commodity Exchange Act or of the rules thereunder. 

If you require any additional information regarding this action, please do not hesitate to 
contact Lucy Wang, at 312-648-5478 or via e-mail at lucy.wang@cmeqroup.com or me. 
Please reference our CME Submission #08-50 in any related correspondence. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Stephen M. Szarmack 
Director and Associate General Counsel 
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